
I have worked in both government and private sector medical care for 20 yrs. A HUGE NO on universal 

care!!! First of all, Oregon’s government can’t even get a simple payroll system right. There’s no way I 

would trust them with our lives. On top of that, we have seen over the past 3 yrs how Oregon’s medical 

bureaucracy is capable of getting drunk with power and authoritarian. I would never want Oregon’s 

current leadership in charge of our basic health and medicine. Giving our current politicians and 

administration this much power over our health is vulnerable to too much abuse. It would easily become 

Stalinistic and those who don’t fall in line with the current groupthink could get cut off. This would be the 

opposite of scientific advancement. WE ALSO CAN’T AFFORD IT! You are pricing average Oregonians out 

of their own state via taxes.  


